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Jones, Skelton & Hochuli, PLC is pleased to announce that we have a new Executive Director, Carole M. Spivey.  Ms. Spivey brings a wealth of experience

in the legal service business to Jones, Skelton & Hochuli.  She has held similar management positions for more than 25 years in law firms in Phoenix,

Denver, San Francisco, and Honolulu.

Ms. Spivey received her Bachelor of Arts degree from University of Washington.  She served as a faculty member in various educational settings, instructing

courses in law office management for both attorney and legal managers.  Spivey has held positions at the national, regional and local levels of the

Association of Legal Administrators.

Jones, Skelton & Hochuli is one of the largest and most experienced defense trial law firms in Arizona. Having been in business for almost 32 years, the firm

specializes in trial practice; insurance coverage; defense of corporations; self-insureds; governmental entities and insurance carriers. For additional

information please visit www.jshfirm.com or call 602.263.1798.
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